
Town Council 

Palm Beach, FL 


Re: Four Seasons


Dear Sirs,


We are writing to you in regards to the proposed Four Seasons 
Concessionaire. As taxpayers and residents of Palm Beach, we want to 
express our dismay at this proposal. The noise, crowds, trash and overall 
milieu of this project strikes at the heart of what Palm Beach is.


We moved here several years ago to enjoy the peaceful beachfront and the 
elegant Palm Beach lifestyle. We are appalled that the Four Seasons would 
turn our pristine beach into an echo of Fort Lauderdale. Recently there was a 
wedding  at the Four Seasons which can only be described as a booming rock 
concert with noise levels that created a significant disturbance. The ensuing 
cacophony lasted until midnight, significantly impacting our sleep and 
tranquility. Several of my friends are now considering selling. The impact on 
property values in the area cannot be overstated.


The considerable cache of our town will be irreparably damaged if this 
project comes to fruition. We implore the council to stop this concessionaire 
and put a stop to the downward spiral of our beloved community.


Sincerely,


Dr. & Mr. Suzanne and Lloyd Kahan

2780 S Ocean Blvd, Apt 602

Palm Beach, FL 33480



